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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 14th September 2018 
 

Dear parents, 
 
The children have now completed a full week of school and have made a start on the 
exciting topics the teachers have planned. During the holidays, teachers have been busy 
revamping our curriculum (in line with the National Curriculum) to ensure we have breadth, 
challenge and that it engages our children. Being such a small school enables us to 
personalise learning so that every child’s needs are met. 
 
Safeguarding 
A polite reminder but please do not enter the school building via the KS1/KS2 entrance at 
the start of the day. We have a duty of care to ensure all our children are safe.  
 
Head girl and Head Boy 
Well done to James and Paige, our new Head Boy and Head Girl. Both delivered an 
informative speech to the parents and pupils during Praise Assembly this morning. 
I look forward to working with these two pupils in promoting and developing our school. 
 
We also have a new school council with our first meeting taking place this Wednesday. All 
council members were elected by their class.  
Our new school council representatives are as follows: 
 
Lexi, Evie, Sarah, Amy, Sadie and Elliot. 
 
Houses 
This year we have decided to move away from Class DoJos to House Points; enabling pupils 
to achieve as a team. Children will be rewarded with house points for behaviour, attitude 
and demonstrating our Christian values. At the end of the week, house points are added up 
and the winning house is awarded points. At the end of the term the winning house will 
receive a reward. 
 
Our house captains and vice captains are as follows: 
 
Bethlehem Lennie and Harvey 
Nazareth  Danny and Abi 
Galilee  Summer and Kaolan 
 
Buddies 
Our new buddies have been elected and introduced to the children. 
A buddy is an important role in ensuring all our children feel safe and happy during outdoor 
play. Their photos can be found at the entrance of the playground to remind our younger 
pupils who they can go to if they need help or someone to play with. 
Our buddies are: 
John, Habib, Milia, Edward, Emily and Nicole 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 

(New/changed) 

 

Mon 17.9.18 Meet the 

teacher Class 2 6:00pm, Class 

4 6:30pm and Class 3 7:00pm 

 

Fri 28.9.18 Harvest assembly 

9:00am school hall followed 

by coffee morning  

 

Fri 5.10.18 MacMillan Coffee 

morning 9.15-10.15 

 

Tue 2.10.18  Growth Mindset 

information evening for 

parents and governors 6pm 

 

Wed 17.10.18 Parent 

consultation 3.30pm – 

7.00pm 

 

Fri 19.10.18 Parent coffee 

morning 

 

Friday 2.11.18 Class 4 

assembly 

 

Friday 16.11.18 Class 3 

assembly 
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Growth Mindset 
For anyone who had been with the school 3 years ago, you may be familiar with Growth 
Mindset. For those who are not, Growth mindset is changing the way you think to help you 
learn. In a growth mindset, people believe that their most basic abilities can be developed 
through dedication and hard work—brains and talent are just the starting point. This view 
creates a love of learning and a resilience that is essential for great accomplishment! 
All staff have just completed their final training and will be delivering lessons across the 
school this term. I look forward to sharing the positive impact this has had on our children 
(and staff) in the new year. 
 
To get you involved in this initiative and support your child at home, an information 
evening for parents and governors will take place on Tuesday 2nd October at 6pm. We will 
provide complementary wine and snacks to encourage you to attend! 
 
EYFS parents please enter and leave via the EYFS entrance.  
 
The gate is locked at 9.05am. If you find yourself locked in, please return to where you 
dropped off your child and locate a member of staff who will assist. 
Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our children safe. 

 
New Email Address 
Don’t forget we have a new email address for our office. Our new office email is 
office@cadmoreendschool.org  (Please delete previous email details to avoid confusion) 
 
Meet the Teacher 
Don’t forget we would like to invite you to meet your child’s class teacher on Monday 17

th
 

September. It will give you a chance to find out about the routines and expectations. There 
will also be a chance you to ask questions. To help families who have two or more children, 
we have spread out the times as follows: 
6:00pm Class 2 
6:30pm Class 4 
7:00pm Class 3 
 
Harvest assembly 
We will be holding our annual Harvest Festival on Friday 28

th
 September. This year, we will 

have our Harvest Assembly at 9:00am in the school hall. 
Please can you donate food for this event. This year we will see the produce at the end of 
the event and money will be given to a charity chosen by our new school council. 
This also happens to be the last Friday of the month so we will have tea/coffee and tea 
cakes available afterwards. 
 
As always, have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 

Term Dates 

INSET Days 

5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.4.19 

3.6.19, 24.7.19 

 

Open                          Close  
 
Autumn Term 2018 
Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 

Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 

 

Spring Term 2019 

Thu 3.1.19            Fri 15.2.19 

Mon 25.2.19        Fri 5.4.19 

 

Summer Term 2019 

Wed 24.4.19        Fri 24. 5. 19 

Tue 4.6.19             Tue 23.7.19 

Dates 

 

 


